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The Zachary Community School District welcomes you to the start of the 2021-2022 school year.   
 
As a reminder, over the next two weeks, our schools will be conducting training, orientations, and meet and greet sessions 
on all campuses. We look forward to sharing important information for the 2021-2022 school year.     Please click here to view 
dates and times.    
 
The health and safety of our students and staff remain a top priority for Zachary Schools.  The ZCSD is continuing mitigation 
efforts, including cleaning and disinfecting.   We are also encouraging physical distancing where possible, proper handwashing, 
and respiratory etiquette.    We are taking measures to reduce the risk of COVID-19 transmission to our employees and families 
and ask that you, as a visitor to our facilities, join in our efforts to keep everyone safe.    
 
Before entering our facilities, we respectfully ask all visitors, students, and employees to confirm: 

• You are not currently sick. 
• You are not currently under quarantine or isolation.    

 
Visitor Masking: 
ALL visitors (both vaccinated and unvaccinated) are required to wear a mask inside our facilities.   
 
Employee Masking: 
Due to the latest information from state officials regarding the rise in cases in Louisiana, effective Monday, July 26, 2021, ALL 
employees (both vaccinated and unvaccinated) will be required to wear a mask inside our facilities until further notice.  
 
Student Masking: 
Currently, we highly recommend that ALL students (Pre-K – 12th grade both vaccinated and unvaccinated) wear masks indoors.    
The ZCSB will continue to review the latest information with the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) to determine if any 
additional masking updates are needed as we prepare to welcome all students back to school on Monday, August 9, 2021. 
 
Please click here to view our 2021-2022 District Calendar.   
 
Thank you for your understanding while we continue to work with the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) in ensuring 
that our policies help our students and staff begin school on time and remain in school.     

 

 

https://www.zacharyschools.org/Documents/Parents_and_Students/2021_2022ZCSD_OrientationDates.pdf
https://zacharyschools.org/Documents/20212022_ZCSD.pdf

